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My wife has received excellent treatment on two recent admissions to the Northern Beaches 
Hospital.  We could not fault in any way the treatment she received and the prompt way she was 
seen in Emergency.  We live in an "over 55" complex of over 200 units so consequently many of 
the residents here have been admitted through the Emergency Department, and no one has had 
a bad experience and, in fact, have been full of praise for the care and attention they have 
received. 
  
Attached are a couple of recent 'Letters to the Editor' of our local paper.  They are self-
explanatory.  I cannot understand why there needs to be a review into the Northern Beaches 
Hospital.  With any new venture there always are teething problems and, perhaps, this was the 
case with the NBH but they have certainly been dealt with and we should just move forward and 
be grateful we have such a great facility in this area. 


